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Good Afternoon,

Chelsea Benner

Thursday, September 19, 2019 12:26 PM

Pat Nicholson; Candie Leader; Gail Weyand; Haley Duke; Christy Garcia; Holly Erdman;
Tristen Lamb; Jesse Cox

Lindsey Ozbolt

Final Plat Review Suncadia Phase 3 Divisions 15 & 16

We have received a final plat submittal for the Suncadia Phase 3 Divisions 15 & 16. This was given preliminary approval
on 9/17/2019. Let me know if there is documentation you need to review that you are unable to find.

Please have all comments back to me no later than end of day, Monday, September 30th. As a reminder all final plats
have to be reviewed and approved or denied by the commissioners within 30 days of submittal to the county
requesting final plat review. We appreciate your quick turnaround on this.

LPF-19-00008 Suncadia Phase 3 Divisions 15 & 16

If you have any questions on this or would like to view the paper file please let me know.

Chielsea Benner
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